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(d) ELECTED MEMBER ATTENDANCE AT TAXI LIAISON GROUP MEETINGS (AN259-2014) 
 
Reference is made to the decision of the Licensing Committee on 31st March, 2011 that elected 
members no longer also be members of the Taxi Liaison Group and that they do not attend meetings 
of the Group. 
 
Recently, members of the Committee have expressed an interest in attending Group meetings again.  
It is suggested that if members wish to attend meetings of this Group, this be in a purely observer 
capacity only and that they do not take part in any discussions nor should they be members of the 
group.  The Committee Services Section will also ensure that all Committee members received a copy 
of the Group agenda and minutes in advance. 
 


